October 10, 2017 WeCAN General Meeting
Leah Rounds began the meeting at 6pm with WeCAN announcements

Helen DeGennaro, the General Manager from Even Stevens, shared about the company and the efforts
they make to support the needy in local communities.

A representative from Denver Green Roof Initiative shared about their initiative 1-300, which would
require buildings over 25,000 sq ft to allocate a certain percentage of their rooftops to solar panels or
vegetation. After the presentation, there was time for questions and answers.

Bruce O’Donnell with Starboard Realty presented on behalf of Rocky Mountain Communities. Their
Townview at 17th and Hooker St. property is seeking to be rezoned in order to construct their new
5-story senior community building. They are looking at rezoning a much smaller area than before. After
the presentation, there was time for questions and answers.

Lastly, there was a presentation about the GO Bond on the ballot this November. The different ballot
measures, 2D through 2G, were covered and each measure was summarized. Afterwards, there was
time for questions and answers. For more details on the project, people can go to
Denvergov.org/2017gobond or OurDenver2017.com

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm
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